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NC Division of Environmental Managsment
Attn: Mr. Preston Howard
7225 dArightsville Avenue
Wilmington, MNorth Carolina 28483-35696

RE: TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE MELTING

our first Technical Review Committee meeting for our Installation
Restoration Program (IR) is scheduled for Tuesday, August 9,
1983, at 5949 at a location to be announced.

T™his meeting will include a background brisf of the IR Program

presentad by Ms. Chervl Barnette, representative from Atlantic

Division, MNaval Pacilities Engineering Command, HNorfolk,

virginia; Colonel T. J. Dalzell and Mr. Bob Alexander, Marine

Corps Base, Camp Lejsune repressntatives; and Mr. Bob Gregory,
~. Environmental Scicnce and Engineering, Incoxrporated.

We will also discuss the Feasibility Study Report for the Hadnot
Point Industrial Area and take a tour of that arsa. This zeport
is enclosasd for your review.

We look forward to working with you on this project and hope to
sea you at this important meseting. If vou should have any ques-
tions regarding this meeting, please contact Bob Alexander orx
Sue Jarman, office of AC/S, Facilities, at (912) 451-3434.
Sinceraly,
T. J. DALZELL
Colonel, U. 5. Marine Corps
Assistant Chief of Staff, Facilitiss
3y direction of the Commanding General
Encl:
(1) ESE Reports
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